
Dear Mr. Kennerknecht, Mr. Martin and the Board: 
 
 
This request comes to you from the EHS Lady Knights Basketball Boosters Association.  
In July 2007 our Boosters program sponsored the Barnyard Classic 3 on 3 Basketball 
Tournament in the back parking lot of Eisenhower High School.  For a first year 
tournament everything went very smooth and was an enjoyable day for 33 teams 
covering 5 age divisions.  In order to see if this event would be successful we had to 
make sure that our expenditures were at a minimum; therefore, we had borrowed our 
hoops from the Titusville YMCA program.   As you can see in the pictures below they 
are very cumbersome and a lot of work for just one day’s use.  
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
If you should have any questions or comments regarding this proposal, we would greatly 
appreciate them as soon as you have had time to analyze.  It is understood that this will 
have to be reviewed by the Committee on Buildings and Grounds prior to going to the 
School Board.  If at all possible we would like to have this proposed at the March 
meeting so that we will have time to raise the funds and put the posts into production. 
 
Thank you, 
 
EHS Lady Knights Basketball Boosters 
Diana Sherry, President 
Rick West, Vice President 
Dot Knapp, Treasurer 
Michelle Williams, Secretary 

Our request at this time is to install permanent 
posts that could be used for our tournament.  
The courts are still painted on the parking lot 
and we had 5 courts along the edge nearest the 
football field and three along the road.  
However we would like to have the ability to 
have up to 10 permanents so we would have to 
redesign a layout toward the practice field and 
possibly the road.  The posts would be 
structured out of 6” casing buried in cement 
with an approximate 5’ arm extending out to 
the backboard and hoop to allow set back from 
the edge of the parking lot.   If we feel that 
there is abuse toward the hoops, we would 
remove the backboard and hoop. 
 
 
 


